From: I

To: .
Subject: FW: File Number EB-2012-0442
Date: January 4, 2013 11:34:24 AM

From: Matt Haney

Sent: January 4, 2013 11:00 AM
To: BoardSec

Subject: File Number EB-2012-0442

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Observer Request; Board File No. EB - 2012 - 0442
Application by Varna Wind Inc. for Leave to Construct Transmission Line and Related Facilities in

Huron County

We are submitting this letter on behalf of our sons, Kevin and Richard Haney, landowners of
Concession .Lotl HRS in the municipality of Huron East. Kevin and Richard did not receive notice of
the application for a leave to construct transmission facilities in Huron County. The notice of application
was sent to and addressed to the previous owners. Kevin and Richard have been owners of the
property since May 2012. Based on this information, it would appear that Varna Wind Inc. did not have
an accurate mailing list when they sent out their notices.

This is a request, on their behalf, for observer status and for an oral hearing instead of a written
hearing.

Matt and Elaine Haney






